ANNOUNCEMENT
ON THE PRICE LABEL INQUIRY 

This text of announcement is approved by the “01” decision of evaluation commission on “November” “03” and is published according to the RA law, article 27 on “The Law on Procurements”


The password of the price label “RASRGMCMI-BYASHDZB-05/17”


The costumer Gyumri community “Youth Palace” NCNGO, located on Abovyan street 133/3, Gyumri, is announcing a price label inquiry, which is implemented with one stage. 
The chosen participant for the price inquiry, a contract on supply for sound equipments (hereinafter contract). 
	According to the “Law on Procurements”, of the RA law article 7, any person, in spite of the fact of being a foreign citizen, organization or an individual without a citizenship has equal rights to participate to the price label procedures. 
The criteria for the participants who do not have the right to participate in the price labeling inquiry and the documents for estimating the criteria are defined in this invitation. 
The winner is determined by a sufficient number of participants evaluated the bids submitted by the participant preference for the minimum bid in principle, with which the contract is signed.
In order to receive the invitation for this procedure, one must apply to the costumer, within the period of 7 days, 11:30 PM, after this announcement is posted. Moreover, for receiving the invitation in form of a document the costumer needs to present it in a written proposal form. The customer provides the invitation in written form for free, within the next working day. In case or requesting an online invitation, the costumer provides with the electronic form of the invitation, within the next working day after receiving the request.
Not receiving the invitation according to the designed procedure, does not affect applicant’s participation in the procedures.  
The open procedures applications must be submitted to Gyumri municipality, Gyumri, Vardanants square 1, 3rd floor, financial economic department, room 1, within 7 days from the publication of this announcement, at 11:30 PM. Beside Armenian, the documents can be presented in Russian or English languages. 
The opening of the bids will take place at Gyumri municipality, 3rd floor, financial economic department, on November 21, 2017, at 1:00PM.   
Complaints about this procedure must be presented to the Procurement complaints council address: Yerevan, Meliq-Adamyan Street 1. The complaints are made according to the defined procedure of invitation. The fee for the complaints is 30,000 (thirty thousand) AMD, which needs to be sent to treasury account “900008000482” of the RA Ministry of Finances. 

For more information about this announcement, please, contact the estimating council secretary                                Armine Sargsyan.
Tel: 077-96-85-96
     E-mail: arm.sargsyan1992@gmail.com

Costumer: “Gyumri Youth Palace”, NCNGO
